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Dear Mr. Bristow,  

Nanopac Innovation Ltd (the “Company” or “NNO”) 

Re: Financial Reporting Query  

NSX refers to the Company’s response to the Financial Reporting Query received on 21 June 2018 which 

has raised significant concerns regarding the quality of financial reporting as there were numerous errors and 

inconsistencies were acknowledged.  

The Company is requested to provide answers to the below questions. 

Acquisition and control of Subsidiaries 

The Company, in its response on 21 June 2018 (screen shot below), confirmed that technically the control of 

the two subsidiaries, DNA Petrochem Sdn Bhd (“DNA”) and Sega Lubricant Sdn Bhd (“SEGA”), did not occur 

at the time of the payment of consideration in 2016. 

 

In light of the above response, the company is requested to provide a detailed timeline of events surrounding 

the acquisition of the subsidiaries including: 

1. Date of agreement to acquire the subsidiaries. 

2. The amount of consideration paid for acquisition and corresponding dates. 

3. Dates when the Company assumed control of the subsidiaries. 

4. Reasons for the delay, if any, in taking control of the entities. 

 

 

 

 

5 July 2018  

Attn: Mr. Andrew Bristow  

Company Secretary 

Nanopac Innovation Ltd  

C/O - Highgate Corporate 

Advisors Pty Ltd 

33 Lexington Dr 

Bella Vista NSW 2153 



 

2 

Acquisition of Subsidiaries in 2017 Annual Report 

In light of the above, the Company is requested to re-confirm the cashflow for the 2016 and 2017 years and, 

if required, make adjustments accordingly. 

 

 

5. Please resubmit Note 7 and Note 8 for the 31 December 2017 Financial statements that have 

previously been lodged. 

6. Please provide steps that the Company will undertake to ensure the financial reporting of the 

Company is accurate in future.  

Your response should be provided no later than 4pm on 12 July 2018. Your response will be released to the 

market along with a copy of this letter. If you wish to discuss the content of your response, please do not 

hesitate to contact me as soon as possible. 

Please be reminded that the Issuer must comply with Chapter 6CA of the Corporations Act and Listing Rules 

Section IIA 6.4, 6.5 and 6.5A under continuous disclosure. 

Yours sincerely, 

Ron Kaushik 

Senior Manager- Market Surveillance 


